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“remember what to give thanks for”

This month our meeting will be held on November 19th at 8:30 a.m. At Edmond Music. The
presentation will be given by Bob Scheer on Tone building in a vertical piano. This
presentation will be useful to us all. As we all know most upright we run into need some tone
building. Please come be a part of this fascinating investigation into the lack of beautiful
tone. There will be doughnuts....yes.....there will be doughnuts.

Edmond music is located at 3400 s. Broadway on the S.E. Corner of the intersection of 33rd
and Broadway in Edmond Ok. The phone number is 405-348-0004.

... And now for a message from our Presidente

From the President

Is it Thanksgiving already?

It seems to me that it was only a few weeks ago that we were watching fireworks!

Someone once said ,that, "life is like a roll of paper towels, the closer you get to the end, the
faster it goes." Agree or not, this is certainly food for thought.

For most of us, the demand for our services is highest in November and December. Humidity
change, Holiday presentations, private parties, and concerts, are a boost to our piano work.
Time flies even faster than normal during the next few months.

Speaking from personal experience, it's easy to race through the Holidays trying to keep up
with the work demand, while not spending enough time to really enjoy life, and reflect on the
importance of Thanksgiving and Christmas.

1 hope that all of us are doing well, and will be working hard through the up coming months,
but I also hope that we can all take a few breaths, slow down, and, not only give thanks for

our blessings, but take the time to appreciate and enjoy the Blessings that we have been
given.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!



Bob
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“All expression of opinion and all statements of supposed fact are published
on the authority of the author as listed and are not to be regarded
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unless such statements or opinions have been adopted by the chapter
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